CPI Registration

Crisis Prevention Institute remains committed to the Care, Welfare, Safety, and Security.
Sessions will be held in accordance with the MDH and CDC Public Health Guidelines.
Details on session procedures and processes will be sent to participants in early August.

The Nonviolent Crisis Intervention® training program, both initial and refresher, will
emphasize the importance of early intervention and non-physical methods for preventing or
managing disruptive behavior. CPI's disengagement skills are also demonstrated and
practiced in this seminar to prepare staff to safely remove themselves and others from a
dangerous situation. Content has been modified from last year's sessions to incorporate

current practices. Contact Jeri or Jeremy for details.

Please use this form 1o register participants for CPI training in August of 2021.
The full fraining will be held all day Monday, Aug 16th and 8 am to Noon on Tuesday the 17th

of August.
Refreshers will be held on the 17th and 18th of August. See the registration below for

specific times.

Location: Karlstad, MN - Nordhem Restaurant 206 Main St

* Required

Email

Your email



From: Kyle Erickson <kerickson@nwric.com>
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 at 10:19 AM
To: Kevin Ricke <kricke@badger.k12.mn.us>
Subject: CPI NWRIC Wide Sessions

https://forms.gle/VmXMPRSVqlnBaRBPA

Kyle Erickson, Director of Special Education
Northwest Regional Interdistrict Council (NWRIC) #382-52

she/her

Phone: 218-874-8215
FAX: 218-874-2131

"There are three ways to ultimate success: The first way is to be kind. The second way is to be
kind. The third way is to be kind." Fred Rogers

Confidentiality Notice: This E-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply E-mail and

destroy all copies of the original message.



